

DEER PARK UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Office of Central Registration

Lincoln School 330 Park Avenue Deer Park, NY 11729

(631) 274-4372 • Fax (631) 274-8867 www.deerparkschools.org

James Cummings
Superintendent of Schools

James Petti, LMSW
District Attendance Teacher

January, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

As you are aware New York State Education Law requires you to submit in writing your request for transportation services for your child if he/she will be attending a non-public school for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year on or before April 1st, 2023. Enclosed is a copy of the district transportation form which must be completed for Deer Park Transportation. Please complete the form and mail it to the transportation office at 81 Lake Avenue, Deer Park, 11729 before April 1st or email it to Camodeo.k@deerparkschools.org. If your child will be attending Kindergarten, you must submit proof of your address to Central Registration.

The Office of Central Registration has your child's registration information on file. If you have moved within Deer Park and have a new address in Deer Park you need to email the proof of your new address to centralreg@deerparkschools.org.

In the event you fail to comply with our district's non-public school registration process your child will **not** be issued a transportation route for the upcoming school year and your child's textbooks will be placed "on hold" by Eastern Suffolk BOCES until the district registration paperwork has been submitted.

Should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact the Transportation Office at 274-4060 or Central Registration at 274-4372.

Sincerely,

James Petti

Central Registration Coordinator

Enc: Non-Public school transportation form



DEER PARK UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT



81 LAKE AVENUE
DEER PARK, NEW YORK 11729
(631) 274-4060. Fax (631) 586-9723

James Cummings : Superintendent of Schools

enrolled

Karen Camodeo Transportation Assistant Supervisor

TRANSPORTATION REQUEST TO NON-PUBLIC SCHOOLS 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR

New York State Education Law requires parents requesting transportation for their children to non-public schools for <u>September 2023</u>, <u>must apply in writing by Monday</u>, <u>April 3</u>, <u>2023</u>. Please complete the form below and file it promptly with the Transportation Department, Attention: Transportation Supervisor, 81 Lake Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729 or at <u>Camodeo.k@deerparkschools.org</u> Even if you have only applied for admission and have not yet been accepted, you should file the request. Failure to apply could lead to your child not receiving the desired transportation and or textbooks for the school year. <u>Should your plans</u> <u>change after filing this request</u>, <u>notify the Transportation Department immediately at 631-274-4060</u>.

The Deer Park Union Free School District reserves the right to request verification of legal residence.

PLEASE NOTE: On days public schools are scheduled to be closed in accordance with the school district calendar, the district is <u>not</u> obligated to transport to non-public schools. <u>Under no circumstances will transportation be provided on legal holidays or Saturdays.</u>

Student Name	Date of Birth	Grade September 2023	Non-Public School	School Address	
			2:		
×		=	3		
*		, j.	9		
Parent Signature			Date		
Home Address			Phone		
Emergency Contact			Emergency Phone		
Late Bus Requested: Note: Deer Park Se			ice with less than :	5 students	